
Friday,  June 6
Day 4



Congratulations to all the St 
Thomas DrumLiners! You had a 

fantastic year and represented St 
Thomas superbly!  And thanks to all 

the students and staff who 
supported us in all year long. But 
wait, it's not over yet! Come and 

support us once again as we start 
the party at Parc 

Alexandre-Bourgeau on June 24th 
at 2:00pm for Pointe-Claire's 
St-Jean Baptiste Celebration!



All lockers must be emptied by the end of the 
day on Friday. Locker clean-out is encouraged 

throughout the week; we suggest you start 
bringing some belongings home each day. You 

may wish to bring extra bags to carry your 
belongings home. The lock is yours to keep.  

Please write down your combination so you don't 
forget it over the summer. Books, novels, 

instruments, etc. must be returned to your 
subject teachers, not the office staff, before 

exams start. Locks will be cut and lockers 
emptied during the week of June 9th, and locker 

access will not be permitted due to ongoing 
exams in the building.



St.Thomas's Symphonic Orchestra 
conducted by Ms Strunc, performed 
Musical excellence this past Sunday 

June 1st, see this clip of our June 
1st concert this past weekend! Our 
musicians played alongside West 
Island Youth Symphony Orchestra 
and we amazed a huge audience!! 
Congratulations on a phenomenal 

season, musicians!!



Open today at junior lunch: Upper gym

Open today at senior lunch: lower gym  and 
weight room



 Luke M



Happy last day of school! 



Be kind to yourself 
and to others, St T,

& have a great 
day! 


